THIS IS A DECISION PAPER:

DATE:

December 17, 2009 

TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendant

SUBJECT:
Surplus Auction

ISSUE:  I am requesting that the Board grant David Wyatt permission to hold a surplus property auction on Thursday, January 21, 2010 at 1 pm.  The auction will be held at Radcliff Middle School, located at 1145 S. Dixie Highway, Radcliff, KY.     

FACTS:  We are required by Kentucky State Law to dispose of any surplus property by holding an auction for the general public.  We have accumulated surplus property no longer needed in the schools.  We intend to dispose of this property through a public auction.

RECOMMENDATION:  I recommend that the Department of Buildings and Grounds hold a surplus auction for the general public on Thursday, January 21, 2010 at 1 pm.    

RECOMMENDED MOTION:  I move that the Hardin County Board of Education grant permission for a surplus auction to be held by the Division of Buildings and Grounds on Thursday, January 21, 2010 at 1 pm.

September 2, 2008

TO:

All Principals and Building Coordinators

FROM:
David Wyatt, Director of Buildings and Grounds

RE:

Annual Surplus Property Auction

The annual surplus property auction will be held on Thursday, October 23, 2008 behind the Food Service building.  The Maintenance Department will be picking up surplus items during the week of October 14 – October 20.   We will also pick up any junk items that you may have to go to the dump.  Please make sure that someone in your building knows where items for the auction and / or dump are located.    Please complete the form below and fax to my office by Friday, October 3.

Many of the Media Specialists have called requesting information about the auction.  Please share this memo with the LMS in your building.

I have the following items for the surplus auction:

I have items to be taken to the dump     __________ Yes

__________No

_______________________________


________________________

School







Principal’s Signature

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD

OF EDUCATION

ANNUAL SURPLUS

PROPERTY AUCTION

The Hardin County Board of Education will hold the annual surplus property auction on      Thursday, October 23, 2008 at 1:00 pm.  The auction will be held behind the Hardin County School’s Food Service Building at 2514 Leitchfield Road in Elizabethtown, across from the Minit Mart on Highway 62.  Auction items will include student desks, teacher’s desk, office equipment, computers, monitors, printers, A/V equipment, and many miscellaneous items.  All items will be sold as is, all sales are final, no credit or debit cards.  The public is invited.

TO: 

Betty Nall

FROM:
Cathy Cross

Please run this ad in the classified Auction Ads

Sunday, October 19

Monday, October 20

Tuesday, October 21

P.O.   99200

